
 

 

 

            

 

 

 
 

GOVERNMENT OF SINDH 

SCHOOL EDUCATION AND LITERACY DEPARTMENT 

DIRECTORATE OF LITERACY & NON-FORMAL EDUCATION  

 

 
NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF BID/RFP  

 

  

With reference to advertisement published in the newspapers “Daily”, “The Express 

Tribune”, “Jang” and “Kawish” vide No. INF-KRY:NO.3668/2024 on November 16
th

 

2024, it is informed to all the prospective bidders through this Notice, who submitted the 

bids/RFPs that the process of the bidding is hereby cancelled under SPPRA Rule-25 

2010. The new schedule for bidding process will be announced through advertisement 

very soon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional Director, Literacy & Non-Formal Education 

Directorate of Literacy & Non-Formal Education, School Education & Literacy 

Department, Government of Sindh 

3rd Floor, Old KDA Building, Sindh Secretariat No.3, Karachi. 

Phone: +92 21 99211285 | +92 21 99217771 

E-mail: lnfesindh@gmail.com | Website: www.lnfesindh.gos.pk 
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